
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
April 5, 2023 
 
Alder. Mollie Jones, Chairperson 
Public Works and Services Committee 
Racine, WI 
 
Dear Alder Jones: 
 
On Wednesday, May 24, 2023 at 2:00pm (local time), the Department of Public Works received 
bids for Contract 2023116 – 2023 Kinzie / Spring St. I&I Reduction. 
 
This project was estimated at $729,300. 
 
No bids were received.   
 
We recommend that this item be received and filed and rebid at a later date. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ron J. Pritzlaff, P.E. 
Assistant Commissioner of Public Works 
 
Cc: Mayor Cory Mason 
 Paul Vornholt 
 Kathleen Fischer 
 John Rooney 

Ara Molitor 
Jon Dragotta 

 
 

John C. Rooney, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works/City Engineer 

 
     Ron J. Pritzlaff, P.E. 

Assistant Commissioner of Public Works 
 

Ara P. Molitor, P.E. 
City Engineer 

J h C R P E

 

Department of Public Works 
 

City Hall 
730 Washington Avenue 
Racine, WI 53403 
(262) 636-9121 - Public Works 
(262) 636-9166 - Engineering 


